RECEIVED

. MAY 31 2023
To: PSC Executive Director
Cc: PUBLIC SERVICE
Subject: Timothy and Patricia Brown COMMISSION
Date: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 4:19:52 PM

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization

This Message Is From an External Sender.

R e

ATTN: Brandon Bruner

Per your telephone message of today, May 31, 2023, I am writing to correct the mailing and
physical address that was listed on the Brown's Official Complaint filed with the Public
Service Commision on May 8, 2023.

The address on the complaint was listed as 243 Vera Cruz Lane, Warsaw, KY. However, their
correct address 1s 243 Vera Cruz Lane, SPARTA, KY 41086.

Please make this correction in their case file.

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.

Barbie C. Wright
Administrative Assistant

John G. Wright Law Office
PO Box 966

101 E. Market Street
Warsaw, KY 41095
859-567-5555





